
From: Liza Hodskins 
Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 7:10 PM EST 
To: Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com>; Erik Gutshall <egutshall@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: RE: Follow-up and available to meet in early January 

Welcome, Andrea!

I’ll talk to Erik next week and get you set up. FYI, he is usually here Tuesdays and Thursdays, so those will probably be the

weekdays I offer.

I’ll write you or give you a call. In the meantime, happy holidays!

Liza

 

Liza Gookin Hodskins

Aide to Erik Gutshall

Member, Arlington County Board

2100 Clarendon Blvd., Suite 300

Arlington, VA 22201

703-228-3882

LHodskins@arlingtonva.us
 

Please think of the environment before printing this e-mail.
All correspondence, including email, sent to and from Arlington County Government is subject to the public record laws of the Commonwealth of Virginia
and may be subject to mandatory disclosure.

 

 

 

From: Fava, Andrea [mailto:afava@amazon.com] 

Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 6:41 PM

To: Erik Gutshall <egutshall@arlingtonva.us>

Cc: Liza Hodskins <Lhodskins@arlingtonva.us>; Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com>

Subject: Follow-up and available to meet in early January

 

Erik,

 

I know you heard from Brian Moore on my team, but I wanted to reach out directly. Would have time to meet in early January? It

would be great to hear your perspectives on next steps as we move forward with our headquarters here. We are super excited about

our partnership with the County.

 

In the meantime, have a wonderful holiday!

 

Very best,

 

Andrea

 

 
Andrea Fava  Public Policy Director | Amazon
afava@amazon.com | T 202.442.2952 | M 202.580.9510

 

|


